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Accomplishments for Week of 4/12/04

1. Marked reference points on segment C and removed from die.
2. Reshaped segment B to bring into tolerance.
3. Began manufacture of port and port tube for PVVS.
4. Submitted draft MITP for PVVS manufacture and assembly to RI.
5. Continued inspections of trimmed segments A1 and A2, however was unable to make much progress due to lack of repeatability of "best fit" inspection process.
HIGHLIGHTS for week of 4/12/04
Following 3 items were key to reduction of welding risks:

6. Cut Parallel project surface and welded curved section with negligible distortion. 
7. Performed further testing on welding curved joints resulting in negligible distortion.
8. Weld coupons passed testing.
Plan for Week of 4/19/04
1. Progress on second round of inspections of segments A1, A2, and B and identify concrete reference point to ensure positive realignment in the future
2. Plans for Faro to be onsite this week to aid with inspections.
3. Inspect segment C and trim
4. Complete fabrication of PVVS port and tube
5. Finalize MITP05 and all outstanding procedures.
6. Once inspected, begin tacking segments together
Issues and Concerns

1. FARO Support is limited and the application is pushing the limits of the tool.

2. Alignment and welding is still a risk.
Lessons Learned
1. Stable repeatable reference forms are required on the segments to provide repeatable relocation of the parts.  The parts include a lot of 3-D information, but the convergence on solutions has too great of a variance to be reliable from operation to operation.  The added time of including the reference shapes is easily offset by the measurement activity required if shapes not included.
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